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I have been a resident of Milperra for 15 years and truly believe the government has shown no 

interest in its residents for the entire time. Flooding is already a regular occurrence due to over 

development, permits for dodgy duplex’s are everywhere to be seen. And although there are 

more residents living here than ever, no infrastructure has been taken into consideration. 

That land was donated for the public and intended for educational purposes. You cannot in 

good conscience sell it off for more cheap housing when the traffic to exit Milperra is already a 

traffic gridlock in the afternoons (our street is backed up to our home, as it is used as a rat run) 

This suburb was never meant to accommodate such a large population, When there is no 

railway, all residents require cars. This influx of traffic has not been looked into. 


